

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

June 16, 2014

Director Sabbakhan 1100 4th St SW, Washington, DC 20024 dcra@dc.gov

RE: Street-side banners by Historic Dupont Circle Main Streets

Dear Mr. Sabbakhan,

At our regular meeting on June 11, 2014, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered a request for a letter of support for the newly-designed street banners by Historic Dupont Circle Main Streets. With eight of the nine Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (8-0).

ANC 2B supports the new street-side banners for Dupont Circle.

Commissioners Stephanie Maltz (stephanie.maltz@dupontcircleanc.net), Will Stephens (will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net), and Noah Smith (noah.smith@dupontcircleanc.net) are the Commission's representative in this matter.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair